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Jefferson County Celebrates National Public Health Week 
 

Watertown, NY – April 4, 2022 ~ The Jefferson County Public Health Service (JCPHS) and all health 
departments across the United States celebrate the first week of April as National Public Health Week 
(NPHW). This year’s theme is “Public Health is Where You Are.” 
 
Where we live, learn, work, worship and play impacts our health and our opportunity to ward off disease and 
injury.  With that in mind, let’s partner across public and private spheres to create healthier people, families, 
communities and, eventually, the healthiest nation.  We can do it — if we work together.  As part of the 
celebration, JCPHS will be hosting a series of Q&A events on Facebook Live to discuss the programs and 
services that public health offers the community.  The Facebook Live events are as scheduled: 
 
 

 Monday, April 4 at 2:30pm: Clinic Services 
 

 Tuesday, April 5 at 2:30pm: Communicable Disease Investigation 
 

 Wednesday, April 6 at 2:30pm: Services for Children 
 

 Thursday, April 7 at 2:30pm: Rabies Prevention and Control 
 

 Friday, April 8 at 2:30pm: Tuberculosis Program 
 
 
 
NPHW shines a spotlight to recognize the contributions of public health and emphasize the matters that are 
essential to improving our community’s health.  To learn more about the work public health does, follow us 
on social media: Facebook, Instagram, or Twitter.  You can also find more information on our website 
www.jcphs.org. 
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